

Dear colleagues

Welcome to the RBWH Staff Council September update.

Did you know the RBWH Staff Council (formerly the RBWH Clinical Council) started in 2013?

Staff Council is made up of a dedicated team of staff from a variety of disciplines. They advocate for you as valued RBWH staff to help make this a great place to work.

Staff Council meets monthly, and executive team members attend to provide updates and feedback on issues being discussed. This encourages an environment where staff council members can provide feedback to executives and ask the difficult questions.

We have two 'open meetings' each year for all staff to attend, hear updates, and learn interesting facts. The next open meeting is on 3 December - it may even inspire you to join the staff council.

Staff Council members also plan to attend departmental staff meetings to learn more about you and your work. Please reach out to organise a suitable time.

Do you have any feedback, queries, or ideas?

Feedback is essential to help us help you! Contact us via email, the QR Code below, or drop into the office Monday to Friday. We make sure you know the outcome of your concerns by 'closing the loop' on issues raised. We look forward to hearing from you.



Thank you for your dedication and commitment to your role and what you do for others. Every staff member, on campus or off-site, plays an enormous role in providing exceptional care to our patients. We are grateful to be a part of the RBWH community.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Liz Bennett, Carla Scuderi and Catherine Willis Chair and Deputy Chairs of the RBWH Staff Council



Staff Council | RBWH (health.qld.gov.au)



RBWH-CC-Secretariat@health.qld.gov.au



(07) 3647 0720



Ground Floor, Ned Hanlon Building (behind JP desk / next to Chapel)

Metro North Health's vision

Creating healthier futures together—where innovation and research meets compassionate care and community voices shape our services.

